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Year 2 Trip Birmingham Central Mosque 
 

16th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As you are aware, Year 2 were very excited to have the opportunity to visit the Birmingham 
Central Mosque to be able to fully embrace their learning. 
 
Unfortunately, we have not received the necessary funds and have had to cancel the trip. 
 
Any payments made will be refunded back to the ParentPay account which it was paid from. 
 
We will look at an alternative solution to support the children’s learning. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please speak with the Year 2 team. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
T. Hinkley 
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